
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Department of Justice 

4949 Broadway 


Sacramento, CA  95820 


April 9, 2007 


NOTICE OF MODIFICATIONS TO TEXT OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS  

AND NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD 


Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code section 11346.8 (c), and section 44 of Title 1 of the 
California Code of Regulations, the Department of Justice is providing the notice of changes made to proposed 
regulations and notice of the comment period, regarding Title 11, Division 1, Chapter 18, Article 1 through 
Article 9. These changes are a result of the Department of Justice's edits, as well as, in response to comments 
the Department received from the 45-day comment period (September 6, 2006 - October 24, 2006), a regulatory 
hearing (October 24, 2006), and a subsequent 15-day comment period (November 18, 2006 - December 4, 
2006). Notice is hereby given to the following: 

1. All persons who testified at the public hearing; and  
2. All persons who submitted written comments at the public hearing; and  
3. All persons whose comments were received by the agency during the public comment period; and  
4. All persons who requested notification from the agency of the availability of such changes.   

Notice is hereby given this 9th day of April, 2007.  The Department will accept written comments on only 
modified text, (Note: The Department has illustrated changes to the originally proposed language as 
follows:  Originally proposed language is shown in regular text; deletions from the originally proposed 
language are shown in strikeout using a "-"; and additions to the originally proposed language are shown 
with an underline.), regarding the proposed changes between April 9, 2007 and April 30, 2007.  All written 
comments must be received by the Department no later than 5:00 p.m. on April 30, 2007.  The Department of 
Justice has complied with the requirements of section 44 of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations by 
stating the date upon which the notice and text were mailed and the beginning and ending dates for this public 
availability period. The proposed text of the changes made to the regulations is available at the DOJ - ERDS 
web page at http://ag.ca.gov/erds1. You may also obtain copies by contacting Paul Pane at the address below.    

For convenience purposes, a Comment Form is available at the ERDS web page at http://ag.ca.gov/erds1 and 
can be downloaded and mailed, faxed or submitted electronically to the ERDS e-mail address listed below.  
Submit comments to:  

Paul Pane, Manager 

Department of Justice - ERDS 


P.O. Box 160526 

Sacramento, CA  95816 - 0526 


OR, FAX # (916) 227-0595, OR, ERDS@doj.ca.gov
 

All written comments received by April 30, 2007, which pertain to the indicated changes will be reviewed and 
responded to by the Department’s staff as part of the compilation of the rulemaking file.  Comments are limited 
to the modified text. 
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